4th December 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
This year FOTSA will only send paper plates for cake donations to our reception class as the plates are quite expensive to send to the whole school.  Please can we ask all other classes to send in cake donations from Wednesday, if sent on a plate or in a tin please put your child's name on it so we can return it to you.  Please can we also ask that no loose biscuits are brought in as they tend to go soft before the fair.
Kind Regards
FOTSA
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